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DATE:  MAY 25, 2022 
 
TO: All Members and Residents of The Villas Community Association 
 
FROM:  Your Board of Directors 
 
SUBJECT: Community Wide Tree Trimming 
 

 
Villa Park Landscape is scheduled to begin the community wide tree trimming on Tuesday, May 
31, 2022. The following trees will be trimmed: 
 

 Carrotwood 
 Ficus  
 New Zealand Christmas 
 Queen Palm 
 Jacaranda 
 Podocarpus  

 
The Board of Directors would like to thank you for your understanding during this project.  As a 
reminder, please do not interfere with any trimming.  
 
If you have any questions or require any additional information, please contact our Community 
Manager, Jennifer White, at jwhite@optimumpm.com at (714) 508-9070 extension 231.  
 
Thank you.  We sincerely appreciate your continued support of our efforts to protect, maintain 
and enhance our property values. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


